Video of the 23 Ravenshaw Street crossover
during exeptionally heavy rainfall

London experienced exceptionally heavy rainfall on Monday 12 July 2021. This video
shows the crossover of 23 Ravenshaw Street at 16.35 on that day. It shows how water
takes advantage of the dropped curb to flow onto the pavement and down the hill in front
of No's. 25, 29 and 29 etc. Since the appeal site slopes gently towards the street, rainwater
currently also flows off the site and onto pavement. (Clickable links not permited by PINS)

See the video on Youtube at: youtu.be/23WDOHGpJr0




